| am a small housing provider here in Portland and | firmly believe | provide a valuable service to our beloved community. My wife
and | own 20 units. It is most disappointing that the bills considered for rent etc are aimed at ALL landlords across the board.
UNFAIR to the small housing providers. We simply do not have the resources to just succumb to these restrictions. We rely on
our rents to pay our insurance costs and our high property taxes as well as of course the mortgage and high utility costs, especially
the water and sewer.  Are any monetary reliefs being proposed in this absurd and ill thought out bill? | assure you not. Again, we

are getting screwed.



